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Dr. Karen Collins is originally from Ohio and attended The Ohio State University where she 

obtained her Bachelor of Science degree in 1995. Then she joined the workforce with an 

international food testing laboratory in Columbus, Ohio. While there, Dr. Collins was a chemist 

and supervisor who played a key role in obtaining ISO accreditation for the laboratory. In 

pursuit of her dream, Dr. Collins enrolled in the College of Veterinary Medicine at The Ohio 

State University in 1998 and received her degree in 2002. 

Dr. Collins has 30 years of experience in the field, with the last 18 years as a licensed 

veterinarian in Fishers, Indiana. She began as an associate with Fishers Veterinary Hospital and 

the affiliates.  Dr. Collins became a co-owner in 2007 and continues to contribute her medical, 

surgical, and management efforts full-time. Her special interests include surgery, internal 

medicine, ultrasound, and client education and communication. 

In addition to her practice, she is an active member of her church community and has 

volunteered for projects with Kids Coats, Carmel United Methodist Food Pantry, and Habitat for 

Humanity. 

Dr. Collins is a member of the Indiana Veterinary Medical Association, Veterinary Hospital 

Managers Association, and the American Animal Hospital Association. Dr. Collins resides in 

Fishers with her husband, son, and two dogs.  She enjoys spending precious time with her 

family and loves all things 8 year-old boys love, except snakes! 

“The moment I chose to become a veterinarian was 

when I learned the role of the profession. 

Veterinarians labor every day to stop the spread of 

disease from animals to humans. What an impact this 

can have on a community!” 

 

 


